## Monticello High School Post Prom Committee





December 2023

Dear Monticello Area Businesses,

Prom is an exciting time of year for our Monticello Juniors and Seniors! Our committee is once again sponsoring Post Prom, a fun, safe, and alcohol-free event for these students and their guests. With the support of many gracious donors, such as you, we look forward to continuing this effort.

As part of our 2024 Post Prom fundraising efforts, we are asking our area businesses for donations, either monetary or a gift certificate. Our goal this year is to raise \$10,000 to help offset these costs. A suggested minimum donation of \$25 would be appreciated, but we would gladly accept any donation. These donations will be used to pay for entertainment, Grand March décor, food and gifts for each Monticello Junior and Senior Student that attends our sponsored event. (Approx. 200 juniors, seniors, and guests)

Our goal is to do as much "shopping" locally as possible and know that we plan to support your business and others within our local community with these donations. You will receive recognition for your donation in the Monticello Community School District newsletter, the Monticello Express, and on Facebook (Monticello Post Prom Page).

Grand March and Prom 2024 will be held **Saturday, April 20.** We would like to have all donations by **March 15** so we can finish our preparations for Post Prom. If you have questions or would like to have a donation picked up, please contact Jessica Hansen (319.480.4168) or Nikki Siebels (319.480.4525).

## You can scan the QR code above or mail monetary donations/gift certificates to:

Monticello Community School %Post Prom Committee 850 E Oak Street Monticello, IA 52310

Thank you in advance for your generous support!

2023-24 Post Prom Committee Officers: Nikki Siebels, Jami Schlarmann, Mikki Manternach, Jessica Hansen, (other officers: Mindy Capron, Robyn Ponder, Missy Henderson, Gwen Kuper, Kari Kromminga, Megan Brunscheen, and Cheyanna Lambert)